
Allowed us to partner with
local community stakeholders

such as St. Clair County
probation to make Narcan
safety kits available to all

probation officers as well as
helping Riverbend Ministries

in Woodriver get a Narcan
distribution box in their lobby

along with information for
services for SUD and mental

health  to the unhoused
populations

 Partnerships to support
recovery efforts.

One of several partnerships
that has seen more

individuals is AMARE and it’s
recovery coaches, through

this partnership we have
also  helped start an early

recovery groups and to help  
build healthier foundations

for recovery. One
gentleman stated “the small

groups you have was the
perfect way for me to build
my recovery, I felt heard , I

felt cared for and  Im
grateful for all of you.”

 We have been been
collaborating with local

libraries monthly to engage
the communnity with honest

and non judgemental
conversation about SUD

resulting with a mother from a
community historically known

as a not in our back yard,
recieving Narcan and saving
her son from an overdose.

 Engaging our
Community to talk

about Stigma

Promoting services in the
underserved population
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